
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 August 2006 

1. PAY ‘N’ DISPLAY - RATIONALISATION OF ISOLATED PARKING METERS 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment, DDI 941-8656 
Officer responsible: Transport and City Streets Manager 
Author: Barry Cook, Traffic Engineer 

 
 This item was forwarded to the Council meeting on 20 July 2006 by way of a Chairperson’s Report. 
 
 The Board recommendation was: 
 
 1. To support the recommendation to the Council for streets within the central city area subject to; 

that where parking meters are being introduced into residential streets where there have not 
previously been parking meters or parking restrictions, consultation be undertaken. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



